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SHARE PURCHASE PLAN CLOSES 

Melbourne, 20 December 2019: Bubs Australia Limited (ASX: BUB) (the Company) is pleased to advise that its 

Share Purchase Plan (SPP) announced on 6 December 2019 closed on 20 December 2019 with applications in 

excess of the $5 million total received from existing shareholders.   

The success of the SPP demonstrates strong support from the Company's existing shareholders for the 

Company's strategy.   

The Company will make a further announcement regarding the SPP (including the scale back of subscriptions 

received) once processing of all SPP applications has been finalised.   Bubs regrets that it is likely that 

applicants will not be able to participate fully in the SPP. 

Jay Stephenson 
Company Secretary 


